
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Call for Academic promotion, 2020 Round 
 

EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF 
APPLICATIONS 

 
 
 
 
Following the launch of applications for academic promotion for 2020 round 

on 18 November 2020 for which the deadline line for submission of 

applications was set on 17 December 2020; I am pleased to inform the 

University Community that the application period is extended for one week. 

This means that the new deadline line for submission of applications is 

Thursday 24 December 2020. 

 

Please note that application instructions in the original call remain 

unchanged. 

 

Done at Kigali on,16th December 2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Papias Musafili Malimba 
Deputy Vice Chancellor for Strategic Planning and Administration 
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